I look forward to hearing your impressions of
progress and prospects in the negotiations following the
conclusion of the Trade Negotiations Committee. I hope that
we can agree on a public declaration of our commitment to
the Uruguay Round, and I understand that APEC officials in
Geneva have already discussed the wording of such a
Communiqué.




